

## Speech and Language Class 2019

## ~ Welcome and Introductions ~

Dear Families.

Welcome to the 2019 school year. We are looking forward to an exciting year full of fabulous adventures in learning. I will be teaching the first 3 days of the week in the class and Margaret will teach on Thursday and Friday.

For those that don't know, I commenced teaching in the Ingle Farm SL Class in 2003 and was appointed as the permanent full-time teacher in 2005. Prior to my role in the SL Class I taught in a number of preschools supporting children with speech and language difficulties. I am the mother of fraternal twin boys. They start Kindy this year!

Margaret joined the SL Class in 2008 as our full time SSO and in 2015 started part time teaching in the class. This year she is working as a relief teacher Monday to Wednesday and teaching in our classroom on Thursday and Friday. She has 4 beautiful adult children.

We welcome Christie MacGregor. She is our full time SSO. She has worked at Ingle Farm Primary School for the last 3 years supporting students across all year levels. She is the proud mother of a teenage daughter and an adult son.

We welcome back our Speech Pathologist, Abbie Van Pamelen. She is working on Mondays and Thursdays this year. Abbie has a 5-year-old daughter starting school this year.

We are all looking forward to supporting and working with you and your child. Please spend some time over the next few nights reading all the school and class information. Seesaw is going to be used throughout the school. Your child's current account will be archived, and a new account will be set up. Please save the photos you wish to keep. We will give you information on how to access your child's new Seesaw account.

If you have any questions or concerns at any time, please let us know.

Kind Regards,

Nicolle Bennett and Margaret Budreika